
Letter to the Editor

Dear Editor

Thank you for Shauna Hicks’s review of the Public Accounts and Estimates 
Committee Inquiry into the Public Record Office Victoria.

In her last paragraph Shauna comments ‘that it will be interesting to see 
which recommendations arc implemented’. The Victorian Government’s 
response to the Review was in fact tabled in Parliament by the Premier in 
April - before the cover date for the May issue but after, I know, Shauna’s 
copy deadline. While I have been promoting the Statement and distributing 
it widely it may be that some of your readers are not aware of it. The 
Government response as tabled in the Victorian Parliament on 8 April 
1997 is on the PRO web site at http://www.vicnct.net.au/~prov/. It is also 
available from the PRO, Level 2, Casselden Place, 2 Lonsdale Street, 
Melbourne, for anyone needing a print copy.

The Premier’s Statement provides clear direction for the PROV and, as 
well of course, promises exciting times ahead for us all!

Yours sincerely 
Ross Gibbs
Director and Keeper of Public Records

http://www.vicnct.net.au/~prov/

